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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT

   June 23, 2020
GROUP HOME- The February inspection went well, there were a few minor issues that we needed to address.
 FAMILY UNITS -We had a few workorders that needed to be addressed. Still pushing to get cars removed and yards cleaned-up. At this point DHCD only wants us doing Emergency Workorders.
MRVP – All issued, one of the families has decided to move and is currently looking for a place.
.
TOWN PROJECTS –
 The Voucher Program- Currently maxed out, just waiting for Town Meeting to get more funds.
  OFFICE –At this point we are still closed to the public. We are available by phone and email. Tracy is working from home as much as possible. Kayta and Dave have been staying out of the office to minimize the chance of all of us getting sick at the same time. I have been in the office daily and am set up to have emails and phone messages forwarded to my cell phone. We have on-line meetings with the state weekly and are looking into a regional Emergency COVID-19 Rental Assistant Program. Tracy Cannon, who has been my assistant for the past seven years has been picked to be my replacement starting November 1st.
 Respectfully Submitted,
 John Stewart, Executive Director
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